
CEPA and ECT Hold A Consultative Meeting 

The Centre for Pedagogy and Andragogy (CEPA) held a consultative meeting today with the teaching 

staff in the Department of Educational Communication and Technology. During the meeting the 

CEPA Director, Prof. P. O. O. Digolo briefed the department's teaching staff on the activities of the Centre. 

He alluded the University Management's recognition that the Department of Educational 

Communication and Technology has the expertise in pedagogy & andragogy and will play a pivotal role 

in facilitating the activities of CEPA. Details on the development of a University of Nairobi pedagogical 

training model for higher education teaching staff among other issues were discussed. The Chairman, 

ECT welcomed the collaboration plans and appealed to the members of staff to support CEPA, which is a 

brain-child of the department. 


